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Hi all, 

 

I wanted to share this Bennington Banner article about the College's upcoming Population 

Health Fellowship, to be offered in connection with SVMC. (Our original press release is posted 

on the Newsroom here.) 

 

The article ran on the front page of this weekend's print edition. It also mentions the Fellowship's 

tie-in with the Mellon Food Insecurity research, as well as its similar cohort structure, ala 

Museum Fellows Term and Lortel Fellowships.  

 

Thank you to Sarah and Faith for their work setting up the program on our end, and to Faith for 

speaking with Patricia at the Banner.  

-- 
Natalie Redmond 

Associate Writer 

natalieredmond@bennington.edu 

802-440-4507 
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